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Our Year 6 pupils are nearing the end of their journey at Pensilva Primary School. This 
week, many of them took part in a transition day at Callington Community College ready for 
their new start in September. That doesn't mean that there isn't a lot to look forward to over 
the coming 3 weeks.  

They, along with the rest of Buzzards and Puffins classes, are busy practicing for a        
production of Cinderella Rockerfella. I hope many of you will be able to join us to watch on 
of the performances. Next week, the Year 6 students - along with Mrs Sissons and Mr 
Jones - are off to Barton Hall for a week long residential full of exciting activities. I'm sure it 
will be a week to remember.   

I have had the pleasure of teaching all the classes over the last week - in particular quite a 
bit of PE. It's clear that Mr Jones and the rest of the staff have instilled a love of sport in the 
children. If any children would like to take part in more sports over the summer, I have    
attached details of some sports camps running at Callington over the summer.   

Finally, as a school we recognize the importance of staying safe online. E-safety forms a 
key part of our computing curriculum. However, it can be tricky to keep on top of the latest 
technology. As such we are working with a national organization to provide monthly parent 
newsletters relating to E-safety. The first of which is attached to the newsletter. I hope you 
find this useful.  

As always, I hope you have a great weekend and look forward to seeing you next week.  

Matt Davies 

 
 
 
 
 
6th June—18th July (every Tuesday except 4th July) 
- Buzzards class swimming 
3rd—7th July—Year 6 residential to Barton Hall 
14th July—Year 6 Woodlands trip 
17th July—KS2 summer performance. 1.30pm 
19th July—KS2 summer performance. 6pm 
20th July—Non-school uniform. £1 voluntary      
donation to the PSA 
21st July—Year 6 leavers assembly 9.15am 
21st July—Last day of term 
24th and 25th July—INSET days. School closed 
26th July—3rd September—Summer holiday 
4th September—Start of the Autumn term 
4th September—INSET Day. School closed 
5th September—Children return to school 

Attendance 
 

Wrens 99.47%   
 
Doves  94.29%  
 
Puffins  93.91%   
 
Buzzards  100% 
 
Whole school 96.87% 

Congratulations to Carrie Hicks who is the 
winner of the PSA’s school lottery this week! 
 
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/
school/pensilva-primary-school  
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